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Newsletter

I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S
A N D  E V E N T S :

MESSAGE FROM THE
PRINCIPAL

School Council AGM

Whole School Assembly

National Day of Action
against Bullying & Violence

Harmony Day

NAPLAN Practice Test Period 

Mon 14 Mar

       5:45 pm - Blue Room

Fri 18 Mar 

      Hosted by 3/4 Chadbourne

Mon 21 Mar

Mon 21 - 31 Mar

It was wonderful to see our student leaders receive
their badges last Friday in our special assembly. It was
a great opportunity to welcome some of our families
back into our school. This week we have had no new
COVID cases reported at our school. We are reviewing
restrictions in line with current Department of
Education and Chief Health Officer advice and
separate communication is being sent to families
outlining these.

Our carpark and the front of the school is busy in the
afternoon. It is important that parents ensure they
keep the paths clear so that students can walk safely
to cars in the drop-off zone. If parents would like to
engage in conversation with other families, they must
move to the grassed areas and away from the
pathways.



Our school has recently registered to be part of the Chief Minister’s Reading
Challenge. The challenge runs from the 4th March until the 19th August.
Students all have reading logs they can use at both home and school to record
the books they read. This is an exciting challenge, and we encourage all
students to ensure they participate. 

Learning Conferences have been held this week. These are an opportunity for
students to share their learning and goals with families. It was particularly
rewarding to see more students taking an active role in conferences this time.
It is important for students to be active participants in Learning Conferences to
support them in owning their learning. If you didn’t make it to Learning
Conferences, please contact your child’s teacher to make an alternate time to
meet. 

This week we say goodbye to Mrs Amy Cannington who has been teaching at
Wagaman over the past year. She will commence her parenting leave this
Friday. We thank Amy for her work at Wagaman and wish her well as she
moves into the world of parenthood. We welcome a new teacher to Wagaman,
Mr Anthony Barker. Mr Barker will teach Year 1/2 Cannington/Vinu until Ms
Vinu returns at the beginning Term 2. 

Our School Council Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held this coming
Monday, 14th March at 5.45 pm in the Blue Room. A general meeting will
follow the AGM. We are always keen for new families to join our school council.
Joining the school council is a great way to connect with other parents and
school staff. We have some positions available and will be looking for a new
secretary in 2022. If you want more information or are interested in joining,
please come and chat with me at school or come to the AGM. If you require
babysitting for the AGM please let our friendly administration team know. 

Looking forward to seeing many of you
at the School Council AGM. 

Everyone is welcome!

Warm Regards
Mandy McKinnon

As adults, we take seriously our responsibilities to model correct use of this
busy zone. We have a marked crossing so that students and families can move
through the drop-off and parking zone and safely cross the road. When
crossing the road, it is important that parents ensure they use the crossing for
the safety of all our students. 





LEARNING SPOTLIGHT
YEAR 3/4 MAIROU





LEARNING SPOTLIGHT

In Investigations and Inquiry, we have been learning about different
Australian animals. We have been learning to read the names of the
different animals. We have made animal habitats with sticks and leaves. We
have painted different Australian animals, drawn their habitats, and
completed jigsaw puzzles on animals in the Great Barrier Reef. Through this
learning, we are developing understandings to answer our big question-
‘Why are animals different?’



“I like doing word searches because I learn the names of different animals

and they are fun.” Nevaeh

“I like painting Australian animals because I have to use the same colours
as the picture.” Lex



“I like doing the jigsaw because there were lots of pieces and when I

finished it, we looked at the animals from the sea.” Jeremy



“We like playing go fish because we learn about the different Australian
animals on the cards.” Angelo, D’Angelo and David

YEAR 1/2 CANNINGTON











IDEAS IN NUTRITION



NOTICE BOARD



http://esafety.gov.au/parent/webinars
http://esafety.gov.au/parent/webinars


INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC PROGRAM ENROLMENTS
The first round of applications for 2022 closed on 3 December 2021, and
the NTMS welcomes new enrolments. 
Click on the image to go to the NTMS website and complete the
application form. Your child will be placed on a waiting list until a
position becomes available.

Brush your teeth last thing at night and in the
morning for 2 minutes with a fluoride toothpaste
Cut down on how often you have sugary foods and
drinks
Visit your oral health professional regularly, as
often as they recommend

Take care of your smile!

It is important to keep our mouths healthy, get regular
check-ups and treat tooth decay early.
 

Remember to…………

When was the last time you had a check-up?
To book an appointment call (08) 8922 6466. 

FREE DENTAL CARE FOR TERRITORY KIDS!

The Dental Therapist will be at Wagaman Primary
School

Term 2 - Week 2,3 and 4. Book an appointment 
 8922 6466

http://www.ntms.net.au/instrumental-enrolment


http://www.sportvoucher.nt.gov.au/apply



